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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: John Paterson, Executive Director, Accountancy Board of Ohio 
 
FROM:  Paula Steele, Regulatory Policy Advocate 
 
DATE:  August 14, 2014 
 
RE: CSI Review – Provisions of the Board (OAC 4701-1-01 through 4701-1-04, 4701-1-

06, 4701-1-08 and 4701-1-10) 
 
 
 
On behalf of Lt. Governor Mary Taylor, and pursuant to the authority granted to the Common 
Sense Initiative (CSI) Office under Ohio Revised Code (ORC) section 107.54, the CSI Office has 
reviewed the abovementioned administrative rule package and associated Business Impact Analysis 
(BIA). This memo represents the CSI Office’s comments to the Agency as provided for in ORC 
107.54. 
 
Analysis 
This Accountancy Board of Ohio rule package consists of seven no-change proposed rules.  The 
proposed rules pertain to internal Board processes such as public notice, Board members, 
authorized signatures and more.  The BIA asserts, and the CSI Office concurs, that the proposed 
rules do not create an adverse impact to business.    
 

Recommendations 
For the reasons discussed above, the CSI Office does not have any recommendations for this rule 
package. 
 
Conclusion 
Based on the above comments, the CSI Office concludes that the Accountancy Board of Ohio 
should proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency 
Rule Review. 
 
 
cc: Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy 

ACTION: No Change DATE: 09/02/2014 3:50 PM
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